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May 2025

During our annual Community Day, our students worked with the elementary Aggies on various
projects. Some projects included creating dog toys, planting flowers, and assembling personal
care packages for those in need.

The DMS Student Council members sponsored the last dance of the year. Any student who
participated in Student Council during the 2024-25 school year is invited to bring a friend on a
fun trip to Michigan Adventure during the last week of May.

The 6, 71, and 8™ grade bands performed their spring concert. Many family and community
members attended, and the kids had a great time.

Several middle school students participated in the annual “Puttin” On The Hits” talent show. This
was a fun event that everyone enjoyed.

The middle school students have completed the M-Step testing and will finish their Spring Math
assessments this week. Next week, several activities are planned, including the 8" Grade Move
Up Ceremony, Field Day, a trip to the Wilson Talent Center, and a house field trip.






